
Coronavirus School Closure Update : March 13, 2020 

I know you have all heard the news about the school closures.  

The following is how we plan to handle academics during the closure: 

Prek- K: teachers will be reaching out to you with information for packets 

1st-6th: students brought home their books today; teachers will be sending an email out by lunch time each 
Monday we are out of school that will explain the work your student needs to do for that week 

7th-12th: students have any consumable books with them and their online textbooks; teachers will be posting 
work on google classroom by lunch time each Monday we are out; we met with students today and explained 
the importance of checking email and google classroom daily 

If your student was absent on Friday, March 13th, you may come to school on Monday, March 16th between 1 
and 3 to pick up any textbooks or materials needed. 

Report Cards: 

Report Cards will be emailed out during the week of March 23rd.  

Athletic Events: 

Starting Sunday, March 15th no athletic events or practices will be held while school is closed. Please continue 
to check the school website for updates. 

Hot Lunch: Information will be coming out next week 

Washington D.C. Trip: The trip is in the process of being rescheduled. Ms. Mahoney will be in contact soon. 

Easter Break:  

Easter break was scheduled for April 9th through the 17th. Due to the current situation we will observe our 
Easter break during the school closure. School is tentatively scheduled to resume on Tuesday, April 14th.  

Our primary communication source during this time is email and our website. Please check daily as new 
information could be added. 

The last part of Revelation 19:6 says, "Hallelujah! For the Lord our God, the Almighty reigns." We serve a God 
who is not taken by surprise by any of these events. We are praying for peace and health for everyone during 
this time. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out via email as all staff will be checking emails during 
this closure. 

Thank you, 

HBCS Administration  

 


